Brandon Murphy

My small shop does roughly 5,800 inspections in a year. I employ a full time inspector to meet that
demand. The reduction from $25.50 to $18.50 is approximately a $40,000 loss. That loss almost
eliminates that full time inspectors salary. The job still costs the same for the shop to perform.
$18.50 is not enough to cover those costs and pay good qualified people.



